
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE   
 
Maplewood City Council will hold a public hearing on 6/26/18 at 7:30 p.m. in the City 
Hall Council Chambers, 7601 Manchester Rd., Maplewood, MO 63143, to hear 
citizen’s comments on a request for a conditional use permit to operate a tattoo studio 
at 2801-03 Big Bend Blvd.  
 
Ad as appearing in the June 8, 2018 St. Louis Post-Dispatch. 
 


